New Lamp Found Rare Lamp Found

By the time this magazine reaches you, a new
carbide lamp will have publicly surfaced. Our
spies tell us that this is the Kerst patent lamp
of Springfield, Illinois. Paul Kouts' MCLR IV
shows a patent drawing:

U.S. patent #1,016,275
Feb. 6, 1912
Henry Kerst

Springfield, Illinois

This lamp was shown at the recent Although not unheard of, this extremely rare
Morgantown, WV show. We will look forward oil wick was found by Jim Lackey, proving that
to presenting a formal article and photos in “it's still out there™ The stamping is shown
the near future. above.

Corrections/Apologies

In the last issue we neglected to mention Steve and Malia Rush as planners and organizers
of the June show in Frisco, Colorado. Their contribution to the show was a monumental
effort. It was solely my (Dave Thorpe's) absentmindedness that was to fault.

The first article in our last issue (Shipwrecked Ingots) was written by Steve Roberts, not
Steve Smith.

In Werner Horning's article on miner’s uniform/dress, the complete name of the Chief Inspec-
tor of Mines should have read: Siegmund August Wolfgang Freiherr von Herder.
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